
We would like to thank The Winnipeg
Foundation for their support. Their support will

help us to continue to reach new schools in
Winnipeg.

FROM THE BEST BUDDIES TEAM

Hello Best Buddies Chapters,

Happy June! We are so thankful to each of
you for your continued dedication to the Best
Buddies Friendship Program.

Congratulations to our Award of Excellence
winners! These Chapters have demonstrated
incredible commitment to our program and
always go above and beyond in their efforts. 

As you wrap up for the school year, we would
love your feedback! Please complete our End
of Year Survey! We thank you in advance!

From the Best Buddies team, thank you and
have a wonderful Summer break!
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École Secondaire Catholique Garneau, ON
visiting the Nature Museum!

AWARD OF EXCELLENCE
RECIPIENTS 2022/23

Heydon Park Secondary
School

F. J. Brennan Catholic High
School

Fredericton High School

With support from CIBC Foundation, our
Friendship Program will help create social and

economic opportunities.

The Best Buddies Prom at the York
District School Board!

https://forms.gle/aLEvegTbxrdVPLLJ7

